
From: Tyler Avis <TAvis@grinnelliowa.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 10:27 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Imput on Energy Standard 
 
Express that I would be opposed to a new Energy Standard Code vs leaving the IECC as part of the I-
Codes. 
 
 

Tyler Avis 

Director of Building and Planning 

City of Grinnell 

520 4th Avenue 

Grinnell, IA  50112-2043 

Office: 641.236.2600  
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